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September 8, 2016

Gwenda Tschirhart, RTA

Tax Assessor-Collector

Bandera County Tax Office

403 12'' Street

P.O. Box 368

Bandera, TX 78003-0368

Re: Adopted BCRAGD Tax Rate for FY 2017

Dear Ms. Gwenda Tschirhart,

The Board of Directors of Bandera County River Authority and Groundwater District adopted the

proposed 2017 Tax Rate of $0.037300/$100 at a Called Meeting held on 08 September 2016. The

vote was unanimous (6-0) to adopt the rate. If you have any questions, please contact us at our

office at 830-796-7260. Thank you.

Sincerely,

)erations Manager

Bandera County River Authority and Groundwater District
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